MINISTRY OF EDUCATION
Te Tahuhu o te Matauranga

National Office 45 — 47 Pipitea Street Telephone: 04 463 8000
Thorndon Fax: 04 463 8252
PO Box 1666 wwi.minedu.govt.nz
Wellington
New Zealand 0846019

4 March 2014

Dylan Reeve
fyi-request-1505-354697h9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Dylan

Thank you for your email of 3 March 2014 to the Ministry of Education requesting
copies of any briefing papers, internal discussions or communications around the
current Religious Education programmes offered in New Zealand state schools.

Your request will be answered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.
You can expect a response by 1 April 2014. The Ministry reserves the right to request
an extension if this becomes necessary due to the potential workload involved in
meeting your request.

Yours sincerely

5

Sean Teddy‘
Group Manager
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services




